
Legislative Luncheon: Tennessee Home Education  

Association hosts a special Luncheon for the 300+  

legislators & office workers on Capitol Hill. The lunch-

es are served by homeschool high school students 

VOLUNTEER PARENT HELPERS are very much NEEDED 

and APPRECIATED!  

 

We Need:  

High School Students - to serve lunches, run lunches 

to the legislative offices, & help behind the scenes 

Parents - to help with food prep, set-up, break down 

and clean-up. Your help would be needed from 

9:00am-2:30ish (this includes set-up, prep, serving, 

breakdown,& clean-up) 

 

ATTIRE: 

GIRLS’ - black skirt or black pants, white shirt/blouse, 

comfortable shoes  

GUYS’ - black pants, long-sleeved white dress shirt, 

black or blue or red-based tie, & comfortable shoes 

Parent Helpers: please wear dressy or dressy-casual 

clothes and comfortable shoes (ladies, bring an apron 

from home J). 

IMPORTANT NOTES: 

*If you volunteer as a parent helper, please make other 

arrangements for younger children during the prepara-

tion/serving/cleaning-up hours (9:00am-2:30pm). Also, 

please take this commitment very seriously and make 

every effort to have your student and/or you arrive on 

time as we are VERY much relying on those who sign up 

to make this a successful event! J 

*For carpooling, please contact other homeschool par-

ents and make sure your student has a ride to the Cor-

dell Hull Legislative Building that Wednesday morning. 

*All participating students and parent helpers will eat 

lunch for FREE, so there is no need to bring a lunch! 

*Please note that RALLY DAY has been moved to the 

House Chamber at the TN Capital Building (it will NOT 

be held at the War Memorial Auditorium) and the 

Luncheon will take place on the 8th floor of the newly 

renovated Cordell Hull Legislative Building in down-

town Nashville. 

QUESTIONS? Please email, text, or call Julie Clement at 

rexandjulie@nctc.com or 615-633-8336. 

 More detailed information will be sent out later to 

those who have signed up to serve. Thank you! J 

We need High School Students and Parents to serve at the upcoming 
Rally Day 2018 – Wednesday, March 14 

 
If you are able to help, please respond ASAP to Julie Clement at rexandjulie@nctc.com 

or fill out the form at  

mailto:rexandjulie@nctc.com
tel:(615)%20633-8336
mailto:rexandjulie@nctc.com

